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For Oregon to have integrity in our elections we must have in person voting with 

proof that you are the person you claim to be. Every citizen should want this. We 

know of someone whose mother having been deceased for 10+ years continues to 

receive a ballot for each election. Family reports this but nothing changes. It would 

solve so many issues if we all had confidence that our elections were honest and we 

only counted legal votes.  

I find it interesting that I must submit my full name and email address just to show my 

opinion on this bill but no proof is needed to actually vote.  


